

## 1015 ITU COMMUNICATIONS

SGL, JU

2 1 MAI 2015

Il Rappresentante Permanente d'Italia presse le Organizzazioni Internazionali

Geneva, 18th May 2015

1063

Dear Sconty- June,

I would like to congratulate you warmly, on behalf of the Italian Authorities and in my name personally for the interesting and even moving ceremony for the 150<sup>th</sup> anniversary of ITU.

Everything was perfect (including the birthday cake!) and all the comments that I could gather from other delegations were just as enthusiastic.

We will be sending now the Diploma to Rome where it will be trusted as wonderful memory of the event.

Looking forward to further opportunities of cooperation.

Yours sincerely,

Amb. Maurizio Enrico Serra

P.S. In the short film presented the name of Guglielmo Marconi was associated with England. Please note that even if his discoveries were licensed in the United Kingdom, Marconi was foremost an Italian scientist and an ardent Italian patriot.

H.E. Houlin ZHAO Secretary-General International Telecommunication Union Place des Nations 1211 Geneva 20